
[bookmark: _Hlk114823182][bookmark: _top]	OEA/Ser.W
	CIDI/INF.515/22 add. 1
	22 September 2022
	Original: Spanish
















NOTE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC CONCERNING 
THE DATE FOR THE FIFTH MEETING OF MINISTERS AND HIGH-LEVEL 
AUTHORITIES OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT
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Ministry of Foreign Affairs


Dominican Republic

PERMANENT MISSION TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




MPRD-OEA 0938-22


The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the OAS Inter-American Council for Integral Development, and wishes to advise that the Government of the Dominican Republic has been able to accommodate hosting the Fifth Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities of Social Development (V REMDES) for it to be held on the dates originally envisaged, in keeping with resolution CIDI/RES. 354 (XLVIII-O/22) rev. 1.

Accordingly, the Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic would be most grateful if the Chair would convey to the OAS member states for consideration at the next regular meeting of CIDI that the date for holding the V REMDES should remain November 17-18, 2022.

The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 20, 2022






To the 
Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C.CIDRP03698E01
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